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To All Market Stakeholders 
 

NEW PROPERTY MANAGER APPOINTMENT 
 

 

A comprehensive recruitment process was undertaken to fill 

the vacant Property Manager position. This process was 

undertaken through an external recruitment agency which 

culminated in interviews of internal and external applicants. 

 

I am pleased to advise that Mr Shawn Freeburn, who is 

currently SML’s Business Development Manager, has been 

appointed as the new Property Manager and will commence 

his new role today. 

 

SML congratulates Shawn on his promotion. 

 

 

BRIAN BIGELOW 

Head of Operations 

26 June 2017 


